
GSCA (Garden State Cultural Association)  
  

Dear GSCA,  
         

         With due to respect I beg to state that I am Rahul Sau, a student of Jadavpur 
University, currently I'm pursuing Bachelor's of Pharmaceutical Technology, from 
reputed university. I want to thank you for sponsoring me a scholarship via MUKTI 

FOUNDATION. I am very much thankful to you, the way you have supported me. In the 
present situation (COVID-19), the financial condition of my family has become worse 

than earlier. So the support from you encourage me to continue my studies without any 
financial disturbance. Because there are some problems in studying from home like 
connectivity, continuously recharging my phone, buying books, which I can't borrow 

from the library.  
 

 
At this moment I just completed my 2nd year 2nd semester. And we are proposed to 
start our 3rd year 1st semester from 19th july as given curriculum. But they do not 

publish our 2nd year 1st and 2nd semester results. As soon as I get the results I will 
forward to you.  

 
 
        Your generosity has inspired me to help others and give back to the community. I 

hope one day I will be able to help students achieve their goals just as you have helped 
me. Thank you.  

 
Your Sincerely 
   Rahul sau 
 


